
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To: All Media 
Att: News Editors 
For immediate release 
 
21 October 2021 
 
MEC Lesufi to Provide an Update on Exam Readiness and Online 
Learner Placements 
  
Gauteng Education MEC Mr Panyaza Lesufi will on Sunday, 24 October 
2021, provide an update on the  state of readiness for the 2021 National 
Senior Certificate (NSC) October/November Examinations, as well as the 
2022 Online Admissions learner placements that are currently underway. 
 
Accordingly, grade 12 learners and other qualifying candidates are 
scheduled to begin writing the 2021 NSC year-end exams from 27 
October 2021.  
 
The placement process of learners going to grade 1 and 8 in 2022 
commenced on 15 October 2021 and will continue until 30 November 
2021. 
  
Members of the media are invited to attend this event as scheduled: 
  
Date: Sunday, 24 October 2021 
Time: 09:00 AM 
Venue: Sci-Bono Discovery Centre 

Corner of Miriam Makeba and Helen Joseph (formerly 
President street) Streets, Newtown, Johannesburg 

 
For more information, contact the Gauteng Department of 

Education’s Spokesperson, Steve Mabona on 072 574 3860. 

  

For more updates regarding GDE related news and information, 

follow us on our website and social media platforms: 

 

Facebook: The Gauteng Department of Education 

Twitter: @EducationGP1 

Instagram: @gautengdepartmentofeducation  

https://www.facebook.com/gauteng.edu
https://www.twitter.com/educationGP1
http://www.instagram.com/gautengdepartmentofeducation


For media releases, speeches and news visit the Gauteng Provincial 

Government's portal at www.gauteng.gov.za  

 

http://www.gauteng.gov.za/

